Raytown Educational Foundation Notes
July 18, 2012
The Raytown Educational Foundation is celebrating our 20th year of existence.  Two Charter Members are currently Trustees, former school board member Janet Vest and former Superintendent Dr. Robert Atkin.

The Foundation Board approved the following goals for the 2012-2013 school year:

· Complete the revamping and development of the Foundation’s Website
· Increase Employee Contributions by 14%
· Increase revenue generated by the Race for Excellence by 9%
· Develop an Annual Donation Campaign which brings in $12,000.00
· Further implement and evaluate New Programs for Students
The net worth of the Foundation is $643,688.16 with an approved budget of revenues and expenditures of roughly $120,000.00.
Scholarship funds are being dispersed to the post-secondary institutions our scholarship recipients are attending.

The funds to support Teacher Grants have been provided to the district and are ready to be used by the teachers who have been awarded grants.

The Race for Excellence is scheduled for Saturday October 20th.

